
DISCONTINUANCE OF A 
STOCKWATER RACE
Malvern Scheme
The Selwyn District Council, in accordance with the special consultative 
procedure as outlined in the Local Government Act 2002, advises their intention to 
discontinue the following stockwater race.

Malvern Scheme

1.	 Closure of 7.7km of race through seven properties on Coaltrack Road.

This closure is considered to be of low significance and does not alter the intended 
level of service of the overall water race schemes. Directly affected ratepayers 
have agreed to close this water race.  

Detailed information including location maps can be found on the Selwyn District 
Council website www.selwyn.govt.nz/wrclosure or can be viewed at Council 
offices in Rolleston. 

For more information or to make a submission, please contact Selwyn District 
Council, Surface Water Operations Engineer, phone 347 2800 or email 	
waterraces@selwyn.govt.nz by Friday 6 July 2018.
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